Graphic Facilitation and Graphic Recording – What’s it for ??

People with learning disabilities or low literacy skills can be  helped to participate in large or small meetings , interviews, workshops and conferences by using graphic facilitation and graphic recording.
Graphic facilitation is used in one-to-one and group work and involves a trained facilitator using flip charts or much bigger pieces of paper. The graphic facilitator uses spontaneously drawn pictures and simple words/phrases to record what people have said and to help them understand what is being discussed. It is as much about building rapport and good listening as it is about drawing. 

In fact being good at drawing can be a hindrance since over concern with the pictures may mean less awareness of what is actually being said . It also slows the pace. The golden rule is never assume . What you think you have heard may not be what the person meant by what you think they said.   

Graphic recording can be very effectively used to record action notes from meetings ; feedback at conferences, or for presenting complex subjects in a way that everyone can understand and identify with. This is usually done on a  very large single sheet of paper with big drawings and simple words and phrases. Basically it is about helping all of those present to see The Big Picture !

Often the use of these methods are as much benefit to the professionals

as service users (a sign of true equality perhaps?) 

The basic skills can be taught but proficiency comes with constant practice, a willingness to be flexible and a sense of humour!
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